[bookmark: _GoBack]As mentioned the overlooking is far greater from B to C as much higher and closer than stated on plans. 

Any increase in dividing wall would restrict our light and is not allowed under Lease and Freeholder. 

The proposed doors would totally overlook

The area below the terrace is not currently a room as off another room and only a covered conservatory with ceiling that could not be lowered
